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Our meetings are open to the public.
Everyone can consider themselves invited.
EAAers might make someone else happy by
introducing them to our Chapter, getting them
involved in projects, flyouts and just plain good
old camaraderie.

QOur normal meeting time is 7:30 p.m. on
the 4th Wednesday of the month at the old
terminal building on John Glenn Drive just
south of the tower.

Year 2000 Christmas Party
Dec. 16 Christmas Party @

The Greenery in Walnut Creek. The Cleco B , St
The same place as last year.  is published monthly by %ssu.iance medical from the FAA (IS‘ntITh‘lS bor- .
EAA Chapter 393 an mg.i‘ Noxiv I caLl Fﬁ;}A, Okiahgoma Cxt){), everﬁ

; . : week. At least they have an 800 number an

Year 2001 Meeting schedule: official chapter of the pleasant ladies who answer the phone. Trouble is,

innuary 24 Expgnmen.tal.Alrcraﬂ they don't know anything except what it says on

February 28 Association, their computer screen. Latest word is that my

Ma:r.ch 28 - P. 0. Box 3086, Oshkosh, ~ application was sent to the wrong department

April 25 WI 54903-3086 . where it apparently languished for nearly 3

May 23 Publication office: '~ months.

June 27 3338 Flintmont Drive . . : ;

July 14 Chapter Picnic Sanlose, CA 95148 °a;j Wishing you all the bFst and happiest of holidays,

August Telephone 408-223-7632 « Ilook forward to seeing all of you at the chapter

: President’s Column:
- Bob Belshe presiding.

- The foggy weather has arrived
| with a vengeance. Tony and Linda
~ Tiritilli made it all the way from

Los Angeles to Livermore, and
~ landed there because of poor visi-
" bility. Better safe than sorry.

There were two midair collisions reported over the
Thanksgiving holiday, one in Florida and one in Texas.
This should remind us that we need to take extra care at
CCR when flying around the airport. Our planes are not
always easy to see, and the pattern can get very busy.
Several times I have been assigned to enter right base
when there was a plane on downwind that I couldn't see.
This type of situation is common around the airport and
requires that we stay very alert and avoid distractions.

I also read an interesting bit about collisions with birds.
Birds may be encountered at altitudes from zero to over
2500 feet. The bird is usually at his "best glide" speed,
so does not have excess speed with which to maneuver or
climb. He can, however, dive very rapidly, and that is
what he will most likely do if he senses the possibility of
a collision with a very large, noisy, bird. In a collision
with a Long-Eze, the pilot reported that the duck did a
wingover and dove right into his canopy, breaking it.
Obviously, the best thing for the pilot to do is pull up as
much as possible. If this causes your wings to fold,
however, the bird wins.

I'm still waiting to hear news about my special

party on December 16th.






